
Trinity (Great Swamp) U.C.C. in Spinnerstown, PA is very excited to welcome Rev. Debra Timmins 

as their new designated transitional pastor beginning April, 2019. 

 

Rev. Lorraine Sell has announced her retirement from St. James UCC, Allentown, effective 
June 4, 2019.  She has been serving St. James for 11 years.  

 
************************************************************************ 

 
PNEC Spring Conference Meeting will be May 4, 2019 and the Fall Conference Meeting will be  
November 2, 2019 
 
 

 
 


